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The statement made that the branch courts are not serving the public is inaccurate. The circuit clerk’s
office is serving the public. We are accepting payments, accepting motions, accepting compliance
documents, and handling the court proceedings. The public may attend court in person if they meet an
exception as allowed by the Judge.

We are busy, and, the lobbies of all three branch courts have been busy.

Erin

Evrin Cartwright Weinstein
Lake County Circuit Court Clerk



